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10 May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

As part of our topic ‘Down on the Farm’.  Mrs Cruises class will be visiting Hall Hill Farm on Wednesday 18th May 

2022. The visit will provide children with the opportunity to take part in a number of activities. We will be at 

Hall Hill Farm all day so your child will be provided with a school packed lunch. Hall Hill Farm does not have the 

facility to store packed lunches, so if your child has a small back pack could they please bring this to school on 

the day so that they can comfortably carry their own packed lunch.  

 

Children can wear their own clothes and this must be something old and comfortable.  They must wear sturdy 

shoes or trainers. Please ensure your child wears their school sweatshirt and a suitable coat as we do not know 

what the weather will be like.  Also, please could you apply sun cream just in case of sunny weather. 

 

We are asking for a contribution towards the cost of the rip of £10.00 for each child. This visit is being 

heavily subsidised by school.  The total cost per child would have been £19.50 had the school not 

subsidised this.  School trips are an important part of your child’s education, enriching their learning 

experiences and enhancing their understanding of the topic.  However, due to the constraints of the 

school budget if we do not receive enough payments then the trip will have to be cancelled. 

 

Should any parent need to discuss payment please contact Mrs Allen, Headteacher. Payment can be made 

via Pay360Educational Payments, our online payment system, over three affordable payments.  If you 

have not got an account, then please contact the school office and our staff will advise you on how to set 

your account up. 

We do apologise for the short notice but Hall Hill Farm has just confirmed and this is their only date available.  

You will be receiving a paper copy of this letter today. Please return the reply slip to the school office by 

Friday 13 May 2022. If you have any questions about the visit please speak to Mrs Cruise. 

  

Mrs T Allen 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

I give permission for my child _______________________________________________  

to attend the visit to the Hall Hill Farm on Wednesday 18 May 2022.  

 

Signed _____________________ Date ______________________ 


